
 

New Year's Eve outdoor concert at Nederburg

There will be a New Year's Eve outdoor concert at Nederburg Wine Farm, Paarl, featuring music by the Cape Philharmonic
Orchestra (CPO), conducted by Richard Cock, with songbird Judith Sephuma and international tenor Edmondo Rahme.

It's not only a concert for the entire family, but also a fundraiser for the CPO.

Bring your own picnic basket, blanket, folding chairs and glasses. No drinks allowed. Nederburg wine, bubbly, soft drinks
and coffee will be on sale. Remember to bring something warm. Gates open at 7.30pm and the concert starts at 9.30pm.

Tchaikovsky's exciting 1812 Overture will lead the audience into 2012.

Tickets cost R150 for adults, R75 for teenagers and are free for children under six. Book at Computicket, Shoprite
Checkers outlets, call 0861 915 8000 or book online at www.computicket.com.

In the event of rain, the concert will be held the following day, Sunday, 1 January at 7pm. Gates open at 5.30pm.

For more information, contact Ursula Badminton on +27 (0)21 410 9809 or Luvuyo Kakaza on +27 (0)21 410 9966 at the
CPO.

How to get there

Follow the N1 from Cape Town, pass the Paarl/Main, Cecilia and the Wellington/Jan van Riebeeck Drive exits. Take the
Worcester/Sonstraal Road exit (R101), which is just before the toll gates at the Huguenot Tunnel. Turn left onto Sontraal
road and continue for 4.5 km. The entrance to Nederburg Wines is on your left.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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